

September 23, 1952

Lawrence S. Thompson Director of Libraries University of Kentucky Lexington 29, Kentucky

Dear Dr. Thompson:

Thanks for your recnt letter, and also Professor Kuiper's lecture. Although I have not had opportunity as yet to read through the lecture, it looks as though it should be quite interesting.

I am in the process now of getting together for you the package of material I promised on the Sign of Jonas. I expect to be able to give you some interesting manuscript material on this book.

As to the Ascent to Truth, I will write to the publishers again asking them for the manuscript. I expect that this time they will be more willing!

My congratulations on the future member of your family. I will surely pray that all continues to go well.

In Christ Jesus,

promis och

Fr. M. Louis, O.C.S.O.